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Dear Dr Timberlake:

Your manuscript entitled "Nice, But We Can’t Afford it: Challenging Austerity and Finding Abundance in Inclusive
Education" has been successfully submitted online and is presently being given full consideration for publication in
International Journal of Inclusive Education.

Your manuscript ID is TIED-2017-0268.
Please mention the above manuscript ID in all future correspondence or when calling the office for questions. If there

are any changes in your street address or e-mail address, please log in to Manuscript Central at
https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/tied and edit your user information as appropriate.

If you haven'’t already done so, International Journal of Inclusive Education would like to encourage you to add an
ORCiD ID to this submission. Please log in to Manuscript Central at https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/tied to add
your ORCIiD ID to the article’s information by adjusting your account settings.

You can also view the status of your manuscript at any time by checking your Author Centre after logging in to
https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/tied.

Thank you for submitting your manuscript to International Journal of Inclusive Education.

Sincerely,
International Journal of Inclusive Education Editorial Office
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